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I am in support of Oregon adopting RCV as part of our elections. RCV limits the 

influence of "First Past the Post" style elections. It allows citizens more direct choice 

by voting along policy matters more than party. It allows candidates with the most 

overall appeal to all citizens to be elected to office. 

 

It is a fair democracy election method.  


